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Letter of commendation and thanks to 

Kiwi Community Assistance 
 
On behalf of the Hutt City Salvation Army I’d like to pass on our thanks to Tracy 
and her team at Kiwi Community Assistance.  Since the beginning of 2015 we have 
been regularly picking up food and sometimes other small supermarket type 
goods from this charitable organisation. 
 
I have appreciated the efficient and reliable service KCA provides.  Orders are 
promptly processed and there is excellent communication around the delivery 
and pick-up of our order.  This is important as we travel a reasonable distance 
from Lower Hutt to Tawa to do this. 
 
In 2016 we provided 1,033 food parcels for 2,514 people in the Lower Hutt area 
from Stokes Valley to Petone, including Wainuiomata.  Each of those parcels 
would have contained goods from KCA.  We provide the basic items and tinned 
foods but the food we receive through KCA enables us to give people meat or a 
complete meat or fish based meal, both of which are significant items for people 
and much appreciated.   
 
God bless you all and the work you do to make our community a better place. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Liz Wolstenholme 
Community Ministries Manager 
Hutt City Salvation Army 
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